North Street, Oldland Common, BS30 8TS **T:** 0117 456 5900 **E:** enquiries@sblacademy.org.uk **W:** sblacademy.org.uk

17th March, 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

To help with the ongoing crisis in Ukraine we are holding the following fundraising events at SBL Academy.

Supplies Donation Day- Tuesday 22nd March Cake sale- Thursday 24th March Non-Uniform Day- Friday 25th March

Supply Donation Day

If possible students and staff are being asked to bring in a donation for our collection. We are asking that students bring a maximum of 3 items each from the lists below. Each year group is being asked to only bring a selection of items so we can collect a variety of supplies for those in need. After our collection the items will be transported to those affected by the war in Ukraine as soon as possible.

Year 7

Snack bars

Protein bars

Biscuits

Thermal gloves

Thermal hat

Cat food (tinned or biscuits)

Year 8

Tinned food

Foil heat blankets

Thermal gloves

Thermal hat

Wet wipes

Year 10

Plasters/ bandages

Baby food pouches

Dried ready milk

Baby snacks

Men's thermal socks

Dog food (tinned or biscuits)

Year 11

Torches

Batteries

Cup-a-soups

Snack bars

Roll on deodorant

Men's thermal socks.



Year 9

Dried foods (not nuts)
Pasta
Cup-a-soup
Men's thermal socks, torches
Tinned food

Year 12 & Year 13

Tinned food Pet food Sanitary towels Wet wipes

On Tuesday 22nd March, the students will drop off their donation to one of the following areas between 8:15 - 8:40.

Student services (Y11 & Post 16) Glass entrance (Y9, Y10) Canteen (Y7 & Y8)

Non-uniform Day- Friday 25th March

Our non-uniform and cake sale donations will be donated to The Red Cross who are providing vital support during the on-going crisis.

For the Non-Uniform Day we ask that a donation of £1 is brought into school. If you would like to donate £5 or more, then a payment can be made via our GoFundMe page. Please use this link to pay online or scan the QR code.



https://www.gofundme.com/f/sbl-academy-red-cross-fundraiser?qid=ad701899b91368b84320bbce5554637e

If an online payment is not possible students can take their money to their tutor on Friday morning.

Cake Sale- Thursday 24th March

The cake sale will take place at break time by the canteen and all cakes will be 50p. If students would like to bake cakes please can they be taken to G32 before school on Thursday.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully

Miss Kingscott **SEN Department**